
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Live Distance Learning Through “Royal 
Connections” now available!  

 
The Student Services team at RRHS at excited to share we will be hosting different “Royal 

Connections” Zoom sessions for our ROYALS.  We know this is a very challenging time for all 
and we want to ensure you still feel connected to your school & community.  We can’t wait to 

see you and hope you will join us!  
PS – Please be sure to RSVP for each session you plan on attending!  

 
D.L. @ Home – Feeling Overwhelmed? 
Mondays 1-2 pm, Wednesdays 1-2pm  

Distance Learning can be very challenging and we want to make sure you have the technology 
needed, your own workspace, a schedule and take time for self-care.  Pop in and say “Hi”, ask 

questions & visit with other classmates who are feeling the same way.  
RSVP to gbrito@pasco.k12.fl.us by 10:00 am on Monday or 

 dgonzale@pasco.k12.fl.us  by 10:00 am on Wednesday 
 

College & Career Planning:  
What Seniors should be doing NOW! 

Mondays 2:00 PM-3:00PM (SENIORS ONLY) & 7:00 PM-9PM (ALL) 
We will answer questions about the FAFSA, Bright Futures, local scholarships, college decisions, 

PHSC/Marchman applications & any other concerns you may have.  Mrs. Peterson  is also 
available every day through email to help you with any questions you have. 

RSVP to amakris@pasco.k12.fl.us or lapeters@pasco.k12.fl.us by 12 noon (Seniors only) 
kvannorm@pasco.k12.fl.us by 3pm Monday (for all) 

 
Dual Enrollment Questions & Answers 

Mondays 2-3pm & Thursdays 7-8pm  
Pop in and learn about the most up to date DE information we have. 

RSVP to scordero@pasco.k12.fl.us by 12 noon on Mondays or 
 atowens@pasco.k12.fl.us by 5pm on Thursdays 

 


